
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: June 3, 2014 

 

To: Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum and Personnel 

 

Re: Course Reimbursement 

      June 18, Board Meeting 

       

 

 

The following staff members have applied for tuition reimbursement for courses taken during the 

Spring 2014 semester and have submitted the required documentation: 

 

 

 

Suzanne Carson    $1,026.00 

Steven Hempel    $2100.00 

Mark Bridges     $935.00 

Diane Villec     $980.00 

Patricia Schmus    $1212.95 

 

TOTAL     $6253.95 

 

DMS/ed   

 


